
 
 

Accreditation & SLO Committee Meeting 
February 16, 2021, 1:00-2:30 p.m. 

Via Zoom, https://cccconfer.zoom.us/j/902791748 
 

San Bernardino Valley College maintains a culture of continuous improvement and a commitment to provide high-quality education, innovative 
instruction, and services to a diverse community of learners. Its mission is to prepare students for transfer to four-year universities, to enter the 
workforce by earning applied degrees and certificates, to foster economic growth and global competitiveness through workforce development, 
and to improve the quality of life in the Inland Empire and beyond.  
 

Co-Chairs: Dina Humble, Dr. James Smith; Dr. Celia Huston 
Attendees: Celia Huston, Laura Gowen, Scott Thayer, James Smith, Elaine Akers, Joanna Oxendine, Amy 
Avelar, Patty Quach, Bethany Tasaka, Yvette Lee, Kay Dee Yarbrough, Dina Humble, Dena Peters, Tarif 
Halabi, Tammy Vu,  
 
Agenda Items 

Approval of Minutes With a few minor edits, the minutes were motioned by Yvette and Amy 2nd. 
 

ACCJC Visiting Team Report 
Celia reviewed some of the notes she’s made in the final report that we 
received and notes were made on what we need to present for our annual 
report. Celia will make a list of the items discussed and those brought up by 
James.  

 
SBVC Accreditation Cycle 

(draft) 

The accreditation cycle was briefly reviewed. With not changes needed, it 
was motioned by James to adopt and Kay Dee 2nd as drafted.  

 
Quality Focus Essay Project 

Update 

Celia shared the details of this report and covered some of the key points. 
She wants to be sure we are keeping an eye on it and be sure it doesn’t fall 
out of our sights. There was some conversations revolving around the QFE 
and notes were made.  

Other Bethany: The Senate is supporting the delay of the pilot. Also, Kay Dee and 
Bethany are updating the Curriculum Maps as well as adding a 2nd layer on 
how the courses fit with the ILOs and SAOs. They are also talking about 
putting sample maps in the handbook.  
 
Accreditation Faculty Lead Position: Celia shared that we will be able to begin 
recruiting on this after it’s received from CTA.  
 
Meetings: Celia asked if we needed to meet twice monthly moving forward 
since we are not in “panic mode”. Scott requested the project planning 
sheets as a way to keep everyone on track when we don’t meet. We will 
keeping our next meeting of March 2nd and will revisit this subject. A plan was 
put into place for the next meeting and moving forward.  

Next Meeting: MARCH 2, 2021  
 


